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Here is my list of questions I would like to see covered in the water planning meeting scheduled for 
Dec. 8th. 

If our reservoirs were at capacity, what are our current obligations, and how much excess water do we have for new development? 

What new water storage plans does the county have to increase our capacity? 

What percentage of our water comes from snow pack verses reservoirs? 

With climate change and California experiencing drought conditions, how have the water allocations changed? What is the prioritized list of cut backs 
during drought conditions? 

How are water permits granted to new developments in the county? Once new developments have been approved are they subtracted from the excess 
total and locked into our future obligations? 

Do you have a list of approved water permits and their impact on water reserves for all new developments planned for this county? Please share. 

Regards, 

Larry Rolla 
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